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Warner Village Water District
P.O. Box 252

55 West Joppa Road

Warner, NH 03278

Re:  DW 08-095 Warner Village Water District
Petition to Discontinue Water Service and Moditication of Franchise Boundaries

Dear Commissioners:

This docket was opened in July 2008 to consider the request of the District to discontinue
water service to certain customers and to modify the District’s franchise boundaries. The last
communication from the District was a letter dated July 13, 2011, requesting the Commission
keep this docket open, as the District was working through a waiver process with the Department
of Environmental Services (DES). In December of 2011 the Commission was copied on a letter
the District sent to DES, which contained additional information that DES was seeking. There
has been no communication on this matter since that time.

[ am writing to request that you provide the Commission with an update as to whether the
District still seeks to discontinue water service to certain customers and to modity its franchise
boundaries. This docket remains open pending further action by the District. Please direct your
correspondence to Debra A. Howland, Executive Director at the above address. If you have any
questions about the documentation the Commission seeks, please feel free to call me at (603)
271-6019.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,
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Mark A. Naylor
Director, Gas & Water Division

cc: Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
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